
Southern Shield 
Good/ Best Practice feedback 

Nature of works Removal of fan cowlings 

Date of good practice note June 2017 

Panel Nibbler  

 

Description of the good practice 
When removing the redundant fan cowlings using the recip saw, there were complaints from the 
depot staff about the amount of noise the task was creating. A panel nibbler was hired to be used for 
the remainder of the fan cowlings making the task a lot easier and greatly reducing the noise. 

What are the benefits? 
 Significantly reduced noise, no further complaints were received. 

 Reduced the HAVs exposure compared to the recip saw, making the task easier and safer for 
the operatives. 

 Removed the issue of recip blades snapping throughout the task. 

 Fingers cannot come into contact with cutter, eliminates the risk of injuries from the blade. 

 Waste produced is larger metal clippings rather than fine filings, making easier to clean up. 

Are there any drawbacks? 
The Panel Nibbler is 110 volt rather than battery powered so a power source must be available, 
although smaller battery operated units are available for thinner sections. 
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